UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting August 28, 1972 3:30 p.m. Convened in Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Bingaman, Daniels, Deloria, Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, MacPherson, Maxfield, Muir, Parnall, Reynoso, Romero, Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden, R. Walker, and W. Walker.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following matters:

- 1. The minutes of the meeting of July 5, 1972, were approved.
- Based on previous vote, Benjamin A. Chavez was certified as having fulfilled the requirements for graduation on August 17, 1972.
- 3. The petition of Lauren E. Marble requesting permission to retake her Criminal Law examination. The faculty approved the petition that Ms. Marble be allowed to retake the examination at a time mutually agreeable between the school and the petitioner.

The meeting was adjourned sine die.

Respectfully submitted,

Hunter L. Geer Assistant Dean

HLG:kgn